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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
The Committee have produced their final report on the development of a 
choice based lettings scheme for the borough.   
 
The Committee examined the options available in terms of developing a 
policy, and then decided on how they would prefer to see such a scheme 
implemented in Stockton Borough.   
 
Following consultation on the content of the final report, it was agreed by the 
Committee on 2 March. 
 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
  
The review has concluded on schedule and the final report was presented to 
Cabinet on 15 March.   
 
 


